FROM THE DEAN’S DESK

We often hear lecturers say that ‘students must write’ and, indeed, it
is true, especially law students. The various assighments and
dissertations that law students have to write during the course of
their studies should be embraced by them as golden opportunities to
develop and improve their analytical and writing skills to the fullest.
Good writing skill will also stand them in good stead in the various
career paths in law.

The PSLR is an important writing platform provided for students in
the Faculty of Law. |, for one, am a staunch supporter of our student
law journal and encourage students to engage with the PSLR and to
submit draft articles to be considered for publication. The process of
preparing a draft article and working through the submission process,
in itself, provides a valuable learning experience. You will feel a great
sense of satisfaction if your article is approved and published in a law
journal. The PSLR is an open journal in that any law-related topic may
be submitted for consideration (as is evident when glancing through
the current edition).

Finally, | want to congratulate both the authors whose papers
have been accepted for publication in this edition, as well as the new
student editors on their appointments. | also want to commend the
editors for finalising the 2015 edition so swiftly and in such an
admirable way.

Prof André Boraine
Faculty of Law
University of Pretoria
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